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Mr. President, 
	My delegation welcomes the delegation of Equatorial Guinea to the current UPR session. 
Myanmar thanks Equatorial Guinea for its comprehensive report. We took note of the numerous initiatives taken by Equatorial Guinea to improve the quality of life and education, combating poverty and gender equality since the last UPR cycle. Myanmar commends Equatorial Guinea’s achievements in an increase of school enrollment in Primary and Secondary level as well as an increase in number of female graduates; on the other hand we have noted with concern the high risk of drop out by girls. We are also encouraged by the efforts to combat Malaria and HIV/AIDS. 
In the spirit of constructive engagement, Myanmar wishes to make the following recommendations;
[bookmark: _GoBack]1. 	to ensure the education development programmes include equal access to education by everyone, including children living with HIV/AIDS, early pregnant girls, children that lack financial means and children with disabilities,  
2.	to tackle the risk of girls’ school drop out by addressing early child marriage,
3. to step up its efforts for HIV/AIDS education in schools nationwide, 
We wish Equatorial Guinea a successful review. 
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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